
Saint Rose School April Newsletter 
700 Manawagonish Road, Saint John, NB   E2M 3W5 

Principal: Victoria Moseley      Vice-Principal: Shari Carey 

 

Acting Principal   

Mrs. Carey will be in the office from May 1st to May 23rd in Ms. Moseley’s absence. If you have questions during this 
time period, please contact Mrs. Carey at Shari.Carey@nbed.nb.ca. She can also be reached by calling our main line at 
658-5364.  

 Kindergarten Update 

May 19th Kindergarten Transition Day  

9:00 – 11:00 – Group 1 

11:00-11:30 – Group 1 bus safety and ride 

11:30 – Group 2 bus safety and ride 

Noon-2:00- Group 2 

Please send an updated copy of your child’s immunization record to the school office. Many students did not have the 

4-year booster at the time of school registration. Students are required to show proof of immunizations for school 

entry. If you have questions, please contact your local public health office (Saint John- 658-2285 or toll free 1-800-545-

8008). Kindergarten registration is not complete until all necessary documents have been received which includes 

proof of age, and Medicare. 

Phone Number and Address 

We encourage families to work with your children so they know a phone number at which you can be contacted and 

their physical address. In our many conversations about safety and navigating our world, students find a sense of 

comfort in knowing they can contact a parent/guardian in case of emergency like being lost while shopping or being 

separated from their family in a crowded setting. 

Home and School Update 

Thank you to all volunteers to assisted during Staff Appreciation Week! 

The Home and School are looking for volunteers to assist with the Pancake Breakfast for students on Tuesday, April 

4th. In addition, The Easter Egg Hunt will take place on Thursday, April 6th. Both mornings require additional 

volunteers. Please contact Erin Smith at saintrosehomeandschool@outlook.com if you can assist. 

The Home and School will be running a fundraiser to win a Gift Card Basket and we need your help! Starting Monday, 

April 3rd, we will be accepting donations of cash (all donations will be compiled to purchase gift cards) or gift cards to 

be used for the Basket. Tickets will be going home for students to sell on Tuesday, April 11 for a chance to win the Gift 

Card Basket! Tickets will be on sale until April 24th with the draw being held, April 25th. $2 for one or three for 

$5.  Money raised goes towards activities and events for the students. Thank you for your support! If you have any 

questions, please email saintrosehomeandschool@outlook.com 
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Heritage Fair 2023 Winners 

Grade 4:                                                                                   Grade 5: 

1. Owen D                                                                      1. Livna D – Stone Church 
2. Jorja F                                                                         2. Rowen Y – Quebec Bridge 
3. Roczan M-G                                                               3. Blake D – Maple Syrup 
4. Grace S                                                                       4. Lexie N – Fog Horn 

 
Students presented interesting and varied topics with knowledge and enthusiasm. We want to thank families for your 
support and congratulate our grade four and grade five students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates To Remember: 

April 2nd – National Autism Day 

April 4th – Pancake Breakfast 

April 5th – Home and School Meeting at 6:30 PM at SRS 

April 6th – Easter Egg Hunt 

April 6th –  Second Term Report Cards  

April 7th – Good Friday – No School 

April 10th -  Easter Monday – No School 

April 13th – Evening In-person Parent/Teacher from 4:00-6:30 PM 

April 14th – Virtual Parent/Teacher from 8:30-11:00 AM – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

April 20th – 6:30 PM Wizard of Oz 

April 21st – 6:30 PM Wizard of Oz 

April 22nd – 2:00 PM Wizard of Oz 



 

 


